
From: Hans Ulrich Obrist <HUO@compuserve.com> 
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Friday, March 16, 2001 8:32 PM 
Subject: Re: <no subject> 
 
Dear Vasif 
Many thanks for your message. 
I think you are far too selfcritical about 
the Amsterdam show, I found it very 
interesting. 
For Istanbul, do you think it will 
be possible to interview the amazing old  painter and 
opera singer whose work was in Zeitwenden? 
Very best regards 
Hans Ulrich 
 


